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Approving adverse action against the Short-Term Rental (Owner Occupied) License held by Cynthia
Karnowski & Eric Johnson (License ID #20180003939) for 325 Warwick Street.

WHEREAS, the Short-Term Rental (Owner Occupied) license held by Cynthia Karnowski & Eric Johnson
(License ID #20180003939) for the premises located at 325 Warwick in Saint Paul was the subject of a Notice
of Intent to Suspend License dated December 18, 2019, stating the licensee failed to pay delinquent license
fees and late fees; and

WHEREAS, the licensee did not respond to the Notice of Intent to Suspend License or return the renewal
invoice with payment for delinquent license fee and late fees or submit a request to cancel license form.; and

WHEREAS, the Notice of Intent to Suspend Licenses stated that if the licensee failed to pay the delinquent
license and late fees, request a public hearing or cancel the license by January 2, 2020 that the matter would
be placed on the consent agenda to impose the recommended penalty; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, the Short-Term Rental (Owner Occupied) license held by Cynthia Karnowski & Eric Johnson
(License ID #20180003939) for the premises located at 325 Warwick Street in Saint Paul are hereby
suspended.

FURTHER RESOLVED, the license will remain suspended until all delinquent license, alarm permit and late
fees are paid in full to the Department of Safety and Inspections.
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